Simmons, Kurt, EMNRD

From: Deana M. Bennett <dmb@modrall.com>

Sent: Tuesday, March 3, 2020 11:22 AM

To: Simmons, Kurt, EMNRD

Cc: Bloom, Leonard

Subject: [EXT] RE: Franklin Mountain Energy - Ourany Fed Com 703H
Kurt,

| spoke with FME about this today. Turns out we used the FTP and LTP from a different (although similarly named)
well. | think | need to withdraw this application and refile a new one, with the correct information because | have a new
engineer’s letter and will have a new mailing list as well.

Unless | hear differently from you, | am going to start the process to file a new application, which | hope to get to you
soon.

Leonard: Thanks for your voicemail as well. Sorry to have missed your call. | was on the other line with FME actually.
Thanks,

Deana

ﬂd MODRALL SPERLING

Deana M. Bennett

Lawyer

Modrall Sperling | www.modrall.com

P.O. Box 2168 | Albuguerque, NM 87103-2168

500 4% St. NW, Ste. 1000 | Albuquerque, NM 87102
D: 505.848.1834 | O: 505.848.1800

From: Simmons, Kurt, EMNRD <Kurt.Simmons@state.nm.us>
Sent: Tuesday, March 3, 2020 9:16 AM

To: Deana M. Bennett <dmb@modrall.com>

Subject: Franklin Mountain Energy - Ourany Fed Com 703H

EXTERNAL EMAIL: Please do not click any links or open any attachments unless you trust the sender and
are expecting this message and know the content is safe.

Hi Deana,

This one is also problematic. The footages for the FTP & LTP do not appear to be closer than 100/330 per the state-wide
rule.

e SHL 325 FSL & 1325 FWL, SEC. 9, T24S-R35E (UNIT N)



e BHL 150 FNL & 2426 FWL, SEC. 4, T24S-R35E (UNIT 3)
e FTP 958 FSL & 2014 FWL, SEC. 9 (UNIT N) (2640 - 2014 = 626)
e LTP 150 FNL & 2126 FWL, SEC. 4 (UNIT 3) (2640 - 2126 =514)
| cannot see that you need a NSL for this well based on the above. Perhaps there is a typo somewhere or | am

misunderstanding something.

Kurt
This e-mail may be a confidential attorney-client communication. If you received it in error, please delete it without

forwarding it to others and notify the sender of the error.



